From: Lawdeans

Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 7:37 PM
To: Faculty-Full Time and Emeriti

Cc: Lawdeans; Harrigan, Heather

Subject: Mario Mainero

Dear colleagues,

On Monday, October 10th,

we will be visited by Mario Mainero, a graduate of our law school and currently a faculty member at Chapman
University Dale E. Fowler School of Law. Mario currently serves as their Director of Bar Services. He has generously
agreed to meet with the faculty as a whole as well as in 30-minute break out groups for all faculty members who
teach MBE subjects. We will be sending meeting request to all faculty for a noon-time session as well as
individualized meeting requests based on topic area shortly. We hope you will be flexible with your schedules so
we can take full advantage of Mario’s expertise.

In addition, we will be sending bar-related materials to all instructors of MBE subject areas. This information is
meant to give us a greater understanding of the scope of the bar exam and we hope that you find it helpful.
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding Mario’s visit or the information we provide, please contact
us. Additionally, we plan to announce the leadership of the bar task force shortly. Should you have any interest in
serving, please let us know.

Thank you. Alfred and Sergio



